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THE HERALD -SUN STATION

J. F. JARMAN, Manager

138 EAST CHAPEL HILL STREET

DURHAM, NORTH CAROLINA

October 15, 1949

Mr. Kermit Geary
RFD #2
4alnutport, Penn.

Dear Mr. Geary;

It is a pleasure to send you this verification
letter upon your reception of WDNC from 3:46 to 4:03AA
on the date of October 11, 1949.

The second Tuesday of every month is our
scheduled frequency check date with Riverhead and we
are very happy here in the Engineering Department to
receive these DX letters.

Yours truly,

George 4. Bartlett,
Chief Engineer

MEMBER NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF BROADCASTERS


